
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

FEBRUARY 9, 1981 

The Finance Committee held a meeting on Monday, February 9, 1981 in the Law 
Library of the City Municipal Building. 

In attendance were: Councilman 

Councilwoman 
Mayor 

Clerk of Council 
City Manager 

Assistant City Manager 
Finance Director 

Mr. Siler called the meeting to order at 7:35 P.M. 

Jeffrey Siler (Acting Chairman) 
James Singer 
Russell Sweetman 
Shirley Heintz 
J. V. Stone 
Marilyn McLaughlin 
Darryl Kenning 
Joseph Minner 
William Bettcher 

Mr. Kenning distributed the minutes of the meeting held December 6, 1980. Mr. Siler 
made a motion to approve. There was no second. 

Mr. Siler discussed paying the registration fee of $135 for Mrs. Lake to attend the 
NLC conference to be held in Washington D.C. later in February. Mr. Sweetman mentioned 
that there are two or three main conferences per year but, under the current budget 
restrictions, he felt the City could only afford to pay for one of them. 

Mr. Sweetman then made a motion that the City pay up to $175.00 for only one meeting 
and that it should be up to Mrs. Lake to choose which one she wanted to attend. Mr. 
Siler seconded the motion. 

There being no further business, Mr. Siler adjourned the meeting at 7:40 P.M. 

Nov. 5, 1981 

Date 

Date 


